
Statement  by  the  High
Representative:  PIC  Steering
Board Demands Met

“At today’s meeting the PIC SB Ambassadors took note of the
fact that the RS Government withdrew their declaration on
unilateral withdrawal from Elektroprenos BiH and adopted a new
conclusion.  This  fulfils  the  demand  set  out  by  the
PIC Steering Board Ambassadors. This new conclusion retains
elements suggesting that the RS could unilaterally withdraw
from Elektroprenos BiH. The PIC Ambassadors reiterated their
firm position that an Entity cannot unilaterally withdraw from
Elektroprenos BiH or any other previously agreed reforms. The
International  Community  will  engage  in  inter-entity
discussions aimed at resolving outstanding issues with regard
to making Elektroprenos BiH fully functional. We expect all
partners to seriously engage in finding a solution,” said the
High Representative, Miroslav Lajčák.
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